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Warbstow Primary Academy and Nursery 
Small and mighty is the Warbstow Way 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Another busy week in school has passed, and seemingly a complete change of season!  We are keeping 
everything crossed for fabulous weather for our beach day on Tuesday and Family Fun Day on Saturday.  
We’re really excited about both events! 
 
This time of year is a busy one with many events taking place in school.  Please do keep your eye for the 
emails coming home containing important information. 
 
Many thanks for your generosity in supporting our mufti days, we have many beautiful jars filled with 
treats ready to be won on the tombola.  Tickets for the Fun Day go on sale today after school, they can be 
purchased every day next week at school pick up. 
 
Wishing you all a lovely weekend, Mrs Bancroft 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 

Year 5 Aspire Games 
Year 5 attended the Aspire Games at Par Athletics Track this week, it was fun event with many Aspire 
schools attending.  The children were put into Aspire teams to compete in various athletic events.  It was 
a great opportunity for our children to be part of a big event and mix in with many children.  They did 
very well indeed with one of our teams coming in 1st place! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          

 
Warbstow children were praised for their 
enthusiasm as well as good team skills, 
their behaviour was exemplary! 
 
Our Reception children will be attending 
the Aspire EYFS games in a few weeks 
time – more information to follow. 

Spelling homework 
Spelling practice at home and tests in school will resume this weekend.  Thank you for your continued 
support with the spelling practice, it really does make a big difference. 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

Family Fun Day 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Frozen Fridays 
Frozen Fridays make a return today and will run each Friday until the end of term.  
We will have a selection of ice creams and lollies available to purchase in the playground at the end of 
the day for £1! 
 
 

Staffing news 
After considerable thought and deliberation Mrs Harvey has decided that it is now time for her to expand 
her career opportunities to outside of Warbstow Academy and so will be leaving us. Aspire Academy 
Trust and Warbstow Academy would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Harvey for all her 
dedication to all the pupils, families, staff and members of the wider community that have attended 
Warbstow School and we wish her well with a prosperous future. 
 
Mrs Davies will continue to teach Attenborough Class. 
 
As our Paddington families will be aware Mrs Provis has struggled this year with some bouts of illness, 
she unfortunately needs to take further time away from school this term due to illness.  We have 
teachers ready to cover Mrs Provis, Mrs Newbery and Mrs will be sharing the class responsibility from 
Monday.  I am assuming responsibility for the planning and assessment of the class, we will be continuing 
with our space theme and ensuring the children’s progress is not impacted upon. 
 
 
 
 
 

Deli Farm Fun Run – Saturday 15th June 
The location address is Deli Farm, Delabole, PL33 9BZ. Children need to arrive at the big barn at 9.30 a.m. 
The race will start at 10.00 a.m. This event is open to the following categories: • EYFS & KS1 – All children 
must be accompanied by a parent/carer on the run • KS2 • Youths (12-17) • Adults 
 



 
 
 
  

               
 
 
 
 

Third Party Disclaimer 
Reference to any specific third party activity, product or service does not constitute or imply it’s 
endorsement, sponsorship or recommendation by Warbstow Primary Academy/Aspire Academy Trust. It 
is for information purposes only.  
 
 Headlice 
Unfortunately, it has been brought to our attention that we have an outbreak of head lice in school.  
Head lice are not a reflection of personal hygiene; they can only be passed on through head to head 
contact. The length of hair is not a factor. Please be vigilant and check their children's hair regularly. 
 



 

Dates 
18th June – Surf’s Up Beach Day 
21st June – 3 Tors Challenge 
22nd – FAMILY FUN DAY 
26th -28th June – Y5/6 residential trip to YHA Okehampton 
1st – 5th July – Sir James Smith Transition Week 
4th July – Sports Day 
10th July – Earhart Summer Production 
11th-12th July – Budehaven Transition Days 
12th July – School reports home 
15th- 16th July – Launceston College Transition Days 
16th July – Warbstow Transition morning 
16th July – New Nursery Stay and Play 
17th -19th July – Y3/4 residential trip to Carnyorth  
24th July – End of Year Celebration Assembly  
24th July - Last day of term 
 
 

                             
             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            


